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(510) 231-0360
(51 0) 231-0150 Fax

February 6,1996

Susan L. Hugo
Senior l{azardous lv{aterials Specialist
Department of Environmental Health
I 13 I Harbour BaY ParkwaY, #250
Alameda, CA91502-6577

Re: Alaska Gas Station 621 I San Pablo Avenue, Oakland' CA 94608

Dear Ms, Hugo:

Neither the tanks nor the pipe lines ever leaked. We ate regularaiy submitting tank and

pipe test repon every year to your department'

In 1993. one of the oheck valve was repaired. Ihe mecha.nic did not properly tightened

the bolts. As a result some gas sipped out.

We had submitted lhe soil samples to your departrnent' The soil u'as excavated and a

f'erv weeks later the subject area was resurfaced'

We respectfully submit that the leak was very minor : the soil was excavated and the

excavated site was inspected by Mr. Brian P Oliva in 1993'

lfyou need any fufther information please donot hesitate to contact me'

Yours trulv.


